55 Basin Creek Rd.
Butte, MT 59701
(406) 497-7905

April 13,2021

Corrina Guardipee-Hall

Superintendent Browning Public Schools
PO Box 610

Browning, MT 59417

To Corrina Guardipee-Hall:

Altacare of Montana has been faced with many unprecedented challenges these past twelve
months. When COVID-19 became a reality for Montana last March and schools shut down, our
operations were severely impacted. As we have gone through the 2020-2021 school year, the lingering
impacts of COVID-19 has forced Altacare to further analyze our organization and the sustainability of
future operations as a provider of mental health services. These discussions and reviews have led to
difficult decisions having to be made for the future direction of the organization as a whole.

At this time Altacare of Montana has made the decision to not seek renewal of the contract with
Browning School District for CSCT services for the 2021-2022 school year. Altacare will continue
services until the last day of school which is June 3rd.

Altacare of Montana will assist with providing a smooth transition to another provider as
appropriate and will assist in a smooth clinical transition for our clients.

Thank you for your support of Altacare over the years.

Sincerely,

L

emy Hoscheid
CEO
Altacare of Montana
55 Basin Creek Rd
Butte, MT 59701



